
 

 

 

 

 

 

Crystal Pond co-owners can’t miss the beautiful landscaping within our 
community, and the Beautification Committee wants everyone to take time 
to enjoy it (rather than just a quick drive by). 
 
Please join us on Sunday, June 29th from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. as we stroll onto 
front yards throughout the community and check out the flower gardens 
“up-close and personal”.  The “best of show” will receive a $100 Visa Gift 
Card. 
 
We will be wandering around the front of any unit with flowers and/or 
landscaping, so if you are uncomfortable with us walking onto your yard, 
please send an email to Roxann at repasyr@yahoo.com and we will be sure to 
view from the sidewalk.  Likewise, if you have flower beds/landscaping at the 
side or back of your unit that you would like us to check out, please email 
Roxann at repasyr@yahoo.com.  We will not be wandering on the side or back 
of any unit unless given permission.    
 
   
 

STOP & SMELL THE FLOWERS 
 

CRYSTAL POND CONDOMINIUMS 
FIRST ANNUAL  

FLOWER GARDEN CONTEST 
 

 

Co-owners are asked to join the committee on the 29th at 10073 
Swan Lake Circle, as we stroll, smell the flowers, and embrace 
Summer.   
 

Hope to see you then! 
 

The contest is open to all co-owners  
(except members of  

the Beautification Committee). 
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